
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English  -  

 

 

Maths  -  

Our topics in Maths this term are 

measures (length, mass and capacity), 

geometry (properties of shape, angles) 

and statistics (interpreting data).  

As well as learning these topics in our 

main lessons, we will be continuing to 

practise elements of our past learning.  

We will continue to do the times tables 

booklets daily looking at multiplication 

and division facts.  

 

 

 

 

 Science – States of Matter 

This term we will continue looking at different materials. We have started this unit and have looked at the 

properties of solids, liquids and gases and now we will be completing more investigations to develop our 

scientific skills as well as using scientific language.  

This term we will be reading 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 

Over the term we will be working 

on our prediction and inference 

skills. 

In our writing sessions, we will be 

using The Egyptian Cinderella to 

inform our writing. Specific skills 

we are looking at include using 

paragraphs to group ideas, 

beginning, middle and end. In 

addition, we will be punctuating 

speech using inverted commas.  

What else are we learning?  

ART/ DT-  We will be creating our own structures 

and making volcanoes linking to our geography 

topic 

PSHE- This term’s topic is ‘Changing me’. We will 

be learning about changes that happen socially, 

physically and emotionally as we grow. 

PE- We will be developing our skills in Athletics.  

RE- We will be learning to understand the 

significance of the River Ganges both for the 

Hindu and Non-Hindu.  

Music- We will be exploring beats within music 

and thinking about how our bodies respond the 

beat.  

Computing- We will continue to learn about 

keeping ourselves safe when on line as well as 

considering our online identities and ownership 

of what is shared online. We will also be 

developing our knowledge of databases. 

 

Year 3 Term 6 Newsletter 

What do we need to remember?  

Read 3 times a week; please remember to bring in your 

reading book and reading record every day. 

Outdoor learning and PE will be on Thursday; please 

ensure your child has the correct uniform for the day. 

Clothing appropriate for the weather rain coats, sun hats.  

Please make sure that your child has a water bottle. 

 

 

Topic –  

In Geography this term we will be completing a unit of work 

called Extreme Earth where we will be learning about 

Volcanoes. In this unit we will be looking at mountains 

around the UK and then outside of the UK and comparing the 

sizes. We will then look at different volcanoes, earthquakes 

and tsunamis.  

 

 

 

 



  


